
Printed on: 21/03/2022 09:10:08
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20/03/2022  17:54:302021/3225/P AMEND Sara Mark We trust that this development can be amended & improved for the following reasons:

1.  Overdevelopment (cramming too many residences into limited space) on the fringes of Hampstead Heath.

2.  The scheme is out of character in an area of low-rise housing.

3.  The scheme will obscure light from surrounding buildings.

4.  The scheme will obscure both views from surrounding buildings and views over Kentish Town from 

Parliament Hill.
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